
 
 

SOMERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

COMMITTEE ON LICENSES AND PERMITS 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

There will be a Public Hearing before the City Council’s Committee on Licenses and Permits, March 

6, 2023, at 6:00 PM, on the following item: 

 

New Extended Operating Hours License, Chow N Joy, 626 Somerville Ave, opening Sun-Thurs 

until 1 am and Fri-Sat until 2am for take-out and delivery services. 

 

This meeting will be held by remote participation, using the GoToWebinar platform. 

 

You have two ways to be heard at this meeting:  

 

1. Virtually through the GoToWebinar platform. Enter this link into your internet browser 

any time before the meeting: https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/6170995146462126944  

You can also find this link on the City Council’s calendar. You will then be asked to register, and 

after registering, you will receive an email with instructions to join the webinar. 

 

2. If you are unable to attend but wish to be heard, you may email your comments to 

cityclerk@somervillema.gov, send them by US mail to the City Clerk, 93 Highland Avenue, 

Somerville, MA, 02143, or drop them into the secure drop box outside the back door on the School 

Street side of City Hall. Your comments must arrive no later than 12 Noon on the day of the 

Hearing, in order to be sure they are conveyed to the Council. 

 

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND AND BE HEARD. 

 

KIMBERLY M. WELLS, CITY CLERK 

CITYCLERK@SOMERVILLEMA.GOV 
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